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Flat 6 pendrell 

house

New compton 

street

London wc2h 8df

23/01/2018  20:28:112017/7051/P COMMNT N hearn To whom it may concern i am appealing against the planning of the change of the odeon 

cinema i live in new compton street directly behind the odeon cinema appealing on the 

grounds of privacy as i can see into every window where the hotel rooms will be and they 

will see into my flat also on the grounds of access to light as they r planning 2 more floors of 

over seven and a half metres high this will definitely limit the amount of light to my flat and 

they are planning to have a roof bar people will be be standing outside on the roof and we 

will hear all this noise and music  and the destruction in new compton street at the moment 

the street is being used as a rat run as all the traffic is not moving on shaftesbury avenue 

and this includes the fire brigade ambulance service and police has i have read the 

document it's saying that 10 to 15 large trucks daily and the noise and destruction will be 

unbearable also the street is mainly 1 way and the part of the street that is behind the 

cinema is very tight and this is just in the beginning and if they get planning permission to to 

open an hotel there will be 8  deliveries daily and we will lose resident parking

6

The Alcazar,

Phoenix Street.

Wc2h 8bs

22/01/2018  19:36:052017/7051/P OBJ Garrard Knowles - Increase traffic to an alteration burdened area with narrow roads.

- more noise caused by deliverys 

The roof extension I object to on the grounds of to these very large storey will:

- increase density without step back of addition to the roof, making the area feel cramped. 

All other buildings that over look this valuable area of green are stepped back.

- loss of sun light to my flat.

- loss of sunlight to the Phoenix Garden
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